Galloway's Organ Recital

The Alton Woman's Council is issuing invitations to the various men's and women's clubs and organizations of the city, chorus, organists and music committees and other music lovers to attend their Christmas music program on Friday, December 15th, at 3 o'clock, at the First Methodist Episcopal Church.

The program is arranged by the chairman of the Council Music Committee, the chairman of the Church Music Committee and the director of

the program for the day.

Charles Galloway, master organist of St. Louis, has been engaged for the occasion and his program will be such an exposition of the beauties and resources of the splendid Henry C. Priests' memorial organ as has not been heretofore afforded.

Mr. Galloway is both a scholarly and temperamental musician and this recital under the auspices of the Woman's Council will be the leading musical and social event of the season and appropriately inaugurates the Christmas festival time.

Helen Irene Elder, lyric soprano, and Bertrand C. Richardson will be the soloists of the occasion and a quartette composed of Miss Elder, Mrs. Allen, Mr. Richardson and Dr. H. C. Middleton will sing Margaret Lang's Christmas cycle, "The Night of the Star."

Men and women are signifying their intention of stopping the Christmas preparation for an hour of such spiritual enjoyment and refreshments as Mr. Galloway's program will give them and the guests of the Council will fill the spacious auditorium of the church which has so beautifully risen from the ashes of the fire of last March.